From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 10 March 2016 21:04
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01326/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:04 PM on 10 Mar 2016 from Mrs Hannah Scrimgeour.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcels 6741 And 5426 West Of Cricket Field North Of Wykham Lane Bodicote Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 280 dwellings (including30% affordable housing), introduction of structural planting and landscaping, formal and informal public open space and play areas, surface water flood mitigation and attenuation, new priority junction arrangements to White Post Road, creation of section of spine road to link Bloxham Road with White Post Road as well as creation of 34 space car park and other associated ancillary works. All matters reserved except for access. 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Hannah Scrimgeour

	Address:
	36 The Rydes, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4EJ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Yet more houses encroaching upon Bodicote- most likely not in keeping with the character of the village (note how Longford Park does not match either the houses along the Oxford Road nor the ironstone houses in the centre of the village). I have particular concerns about the safety of school children on White Post Road. As the proposed development will eventually connect up to the A361 on one side and Bodicote flyover on the other, the spine road will be used by commuters, lorries etc wishing to avoid town traffic. The new road is far too close to the entrance of the school and the crossing to the Kingsfield playground. The number of parking spaces for Bishop Loveday is insufficient. Currently White Post Road is littered with cars parked up for Cherwell District Council. What guarantee will there be that the new car park won't be used by council users? I object to both the new development and the spine road.


